HOLDENVILLE SCHOOL BOND ELECTION

Holdenville Public Schools has filed a resolution for an upcoming bond
j election to be voted on by patrons of the school district on October 13,

The bond will be $2,500,000 to make repairs and bring the high school to
up to code for fire and ADA requirements. Some structural issues will be

VOTE

addressed along with electrical and plumbing issues. Our high school has had some
improvements done over the past several years including a metal roof and heating and
air conditioners replaced.

The facility is in desperate need of repair and to do the repairs, the building must be
brought up to code in various areas mentioned. Mold issues will be addressed and
depending on cost of code upgrades, the interior of the building will get a new face lift.
The Holdenville High School facility has been an important part of the down town area
and with your support, will continue to be the pride of our community.

The bond issue will run for five (5) years with a tax burden or increase of 14.39% based
on the current district evaluation. The millage will increase 10.86 mills to bring the total
millage to 86.32 mills which include Hughes County at 17.3, EMS district at 3.11,
Technology Center at 10.23 and Holdenville Schools at 55.85 mills.

With your support we can provide a safe learning environment for our students.

VOTE October 13, 2015



